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Important Dates for your 

Diary. 

 

Friday 26th March 

Spring term ends. 

(see special end of term finish 

times below) 

 

P1 2pm,  

P2 1.45pm,  

P3 1.50pm,  

P4 2.05pm,  

P5 1.40pm,  

P6 1.50pm,  

P7 1.40pm 

  

 

Monday 12th April 

Summer term begins. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

£2.60 School Meals Menu                                                                              

Monday 12 April 

Sausages,  

Beans & Mashed Potatoes 

Flakemeal Biscuit 

Tuesday 13 April 

Roast Beef 

Broccoli & Roast Potatoes 

Strawberry Muffin 

Wednesday 14 April 

Chicken Curry 

Chips, Naan Bread 

Ice Cream Tub/Fruit 

Thursday 15 April 

Baked Fish 

Peas & Chips 

Fresh Fruit 

Friday 16 April 

Lasagne 

Salad, Crusty Bread 

Chocolate Sponge 
 

 

Thank you to everyone who donated to 

our ‘non-uniform’ day, we raised a fan-

tastic £502.50 (so far) for our P.S.A funds. 

Your generosity and contributions really 

do make a huge difference to our 

school. It has also been a lovely way to 

end this term and what a term it’s been!  

Can I once again extend my sincere 

thanks to you all for your support and 

publicly thank all my staff who have 

worked so very hard to support remote 

learning, run our key worker provision 

and indeed help get all our children 

back to school. I recently mentioned just 

how delighted I was to re-join this team 

and work in this community once again. 

One of the big reasons for this being the 

child centred ethos and togetherness in 

a common goal, those values have 

been more evident than ever of late 

and for that I am very grateful. 

I hope you all have a wonderful Easter 

Break and we will see you on April 12th. I 

very much believe that brighter days lie 

ahead.   

Mr Houston. 



IMPORTANT! 

Please arrive as close to your pick up time as possible. This allows us to ensure the 

integrity of our class bubbles. Please do not leave children off early. 

Please maintain the 2 metre social distance when waiting to drop off or pick up 

your child and please wear a mask.  

Please also be mindful of local residents and the pressures our new systems may 

cause when parking. Thank you. 

 

Safeguarding and Child Protection 

2020-2021 

The staff at Lisnasharragh have a primary responsibility for the care, 

welfare and safety of the pupils at our school. We seek to protect our 

pupils by helping them learn about the risks of possible abuse, to be 

able to recognise different kinds of unwelcome behaviour in others 

and to acquire the skills and confidence they need to keep them-

selves safe. Recently our ‘safeguarding team’ has undergone some 

changes that we wish to share with you. 

Meet the Safeguarding Team 

Safeguarding and Child Protection Team: 

Miss C Lowry Designated Person 

Mr S Houston (Principal) Deputy Designated Person 

Mrs A Palnoch (VP) Deputy Designated Person 

Mr A Dugan and Mrs A Crawford Designated Governors 

Mr J McClune Chairperson of Board of Governors 

 

Miss C Lowry 

Designated Person 

 

Mr S Houston                               Mrs A Palnoch 

Deputy Designated Persons 


